
REGULA Y INFORMATION DISTRIBUTI ~ STEM (R IDS)

ACCESSION NBR: 8609260304 DOC. DATE: 86/OV/17 NOTARIZED: NO DOCKET
FACIL: 50-397 WPPSS Nucleav Pv o Jecti Unit 21 Washington Public Powe 050003'P7

AUTH. NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION
SORENSEN> Q. C. Washington Public Power Supply System

RECIP. NAME RFCIPIENT AFFILIATION
ADENSAN. E Q. BWR Pv object Div ectorate 3

SUBJECT: Supplemental application for amend to License NPF-21>
changing administv ative Contv ol Tech Specs v e tv'aining 4~

updating ov gani zation chart.

DISTRIBUTION CODE: *001D COPIES RECEIVED: LTR Q ENCL J SIZE: T9
TITLE: OR Submittal: Qenev al Distv ibution

NOTES:

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

BWR EB
BWR FOB
BWR PD3 PD 01
BWR PSB

COP IES
LTTR ENCL

1 1

5 5
1 1

RECIPI ENT
ID CODE/NAME

BWR EICSB
BWR PD3 LA
BRADFUTEi J
BWR RSB

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

2 2
1 0
1

INTERNAL: ACRS
ELD/HDS2
NRR/GRAS
RQN5

09 6 6
0
0
1

ADM/LFMB
NRR/DHFT/TSCB

04

EXTERNAL: EQSQ BRUSKE, S
NRC PDR 02

1 1

1

LPDR
NSIC

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 25'NCL 25



J'

p r

r

I I

'(

,'t

%l

!

I I

'L

1



Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000 George Washington Way Richland, Washington 99352 (509) 372-5000

September 17, 1986
G02-86-884

Docket No. 50-397

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: E. G. Adensam, Project Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

Subject: NUCLEAR PLANT NO. 2
OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21, REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT
TO ADMINISTRATIVE CONTROLS FOR TRAINING,
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

1) Letter, G02-85-651, GC Sorensen (SS) to WR Butler .
(NRC), same subject, dated September 27, 1985

2) Letter, G02-85-768, GC Sorensen (SS) to WR Butler
(NRC), same subject, dated November 6, 1985

Reference 1) requested a change to the administrative section of the
technical specifications and provided organization chart updates. As
requested in a phone conversation between Messrs. J. 0. Bradfute and
F. Allenspach of your staff and Mr. P. L. Powell (SS), Reference 2)
provided further information in clarification of the requested change.

Subsequent conversations have resulted in a final clarification (attached)
to the proposed change. Should you have further questions, please contact
Mr. P. L. Powell, Manager, WNP-2 Licensing.

Very truly yours,

G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

PLP/bk
Attachments

cc: JO Bradfute - NRC

C Eschels - EFSEC
JB Martin - NRC RV

NS Reynolds - BLCP&R
E Revell - BPA
NRC Site Inspector
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